TENDER

REPLACEMENT OF HIGH-PRESSURE SODIUM
STREETLIGHT TO LED - COUNTRYWIDE

Interested bidders are invited to a virtual pre-bid meeting at 9:00
a.m. local time on Tuesday, July 16, 2024. The bidding Documents
for the services required and the terms of reference and scope of
work for the services will be discussed at this meeting.

Access to the link for the meeting can be obtained by sending an
email to bidboxrequest@bel.com.bz using the email subject
“Expression of Interest BID #2024-2408 Replacement of HPS
Streetlight to LED - Countrywide” no later than Wednesday, July
10, 2024.

Bidders will be required to sumbit a proposal and fixed price
quotation no later than 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 7, 2024
ECINETR
Email address: bidsubmittal@bel.com.bz
Email subject: BID #2024-2408 Replacement of HPS Streetlight
to LED - Countrywide

Proposals will be accepted by email only and should include the
subject founded in the respective bid form.

For more information or queries, send email
to bidboxrequest@bel.com.bz

Cost incurred for preparation of the tender document is the sole responsibility of the bidder.
The lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted.
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